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(Date of Delivery)

The Honorable Senator (Senator’s Full Name)

(Office Street Address)

(City, State Zip)

Dear Senator (Senator's Last Name):

As your constituent I am asking you to take urgent action on three essential matters over the next month: demand that voting rights legislation passes, vote for the Build Back Better Reconciliation Bill (after eliminating fossil fuel subsidies), and support a reduction of the Pentagon Budget.


First and foremost, the US Senate must take a stand to protect American Democracy, which is under attack by reactionary forces across the land. There have been far too many delays already. The Freedom to Vote Act and the John Lewis Voting Rights Advancement Act simply must be passed as soon as possible. This will undoubtedly require an adjustment of the Senate rules pertaining to the Filibuster; and, thus, that must be done as well. 


If we are to remain a society of equals, a democratic society, these two bills must be passed before more damage is done to our constitutional republic. Please be an outspoken advocate for voting rights.


Secondly, deliberation over the Build Back Better reconciliation bill has gone on far too long. Please vote to pass the bill. Having said that, if the Senate does make changes to the bill after it passes the House, please support strengthening the climate components of the bill by eliminating domestic fossil fuel subsidies. 
 

If the United States is to play a leadership role in combating the climate emergency, we cannot be funding fossil fuel development. This contradiction will undermine our credibility in the eyes of the world. The science, after all, is clear. We must eliminate fossil fuel subsidies. It will save the government money and it’s the right thing to do.

Finally, please do not vote for the proposed $778 Billion National Defense Authorization Act. It’s a $38 Billion increase of an already bloated military budget – and its $24 Billion more than President Biden requested.  Please support calls for a reduction, not an increase, in the Pentagon budget.
Your constituent,

(your name)

(your address)

(your e-mail)

(your phone number – optional)
(Or, if you'd rather not be contacted, sign your name and ID yourself and say “Contact Mike Fox, Deputy Executive Director, Progressive Democrats of America, mikefox@pdamerica.org”)
